
 

Fellow Lions 

As we wind up 2020, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your patience and 

understanding. This has started out to be a year like no other and if we work together, we can and will 

overcome any challenges that we encounter.  

I am postponing my club visitations for the first few weeks of January and will re-evaluate in the 

coming weeks. I will send out an update in the next few weeks of my visit changes, if you have any 

questions feel free to call me anytime. 

Drug Awareness Poster Contest should be in full swing early in the New Year if your club is 

participating with it. Reach out to Lion Tami Carew ( tcarew13@gmail.com ) if you have any questions. 

If you haven’t already done so, check out the Lions of Canada Facebook page and website. They have 

contests going on right now, have a look they look interesting. Check out our Nova Scotia Lions 

Members Face Book page, updates and information posted on there as well.  

As you know, our Winter Cabinet is going to be virtual this year, on February 6th. More information 

will be coming out in the weeks to come. I hope to see many of you there online, more information 

on our new Cyber Club will be given out that day as well. Congratulations to Lion Kim Stewart on 

starting up the Bay of Fundy Cyber Branch Club.  

Lion Kim Stewart held her first Sip and Talk on December 28th, her next one is on January 29th at 7pm. 

Lion Sarah has sent out the invite, so come on out and say hi to all your fellow Lions even for just a 

moment or two. We would love to see you all there. I will be popping in for a while to say hi and look 

forward to seeing how everyone is doing. 

I hope everyone has a Safe and Happy New Year!  

 

Stay safe, stay strong and Remember our motto. 

WE SERVE 

Yours in Lionism,                                                                                                              

DG Lion Jane 
902-840-3097 
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